## **Robert Shannon**

From:

Robert Shannon

Sent:

Tuesday, November 23, 2021 11:44 AM

To:

Melissa Rubenstein; Tom Madigan; Rudolf Boonstra; Peter J. Melchionne; Timothy

Shanley; rlandel@lbklaw.com

Cc:

Nancy Cole (wyckoffclerk@wyckoff-nj.com); daveg@permainc.com

Subject:

JIF Elected Official training

Good morning, at last night's meeting Dave Grubb reported that he is available to visit Town Halls and conduct the annual JIF Elected officials training which when completed will result in a \$250. credit per elected official and Administrator for the current year's insurance assessment.

Please consider a date that may be convenient for all, and Nancy Brown can schedule the date with Nancy Ghani,

(the Bergen JIF fund Account Manager).

Mr. Grubb also reported and he has graciously made himself available to visit a governing body and teach a short course titled, "Risk Management for new and existing Elected Officials" This would be an appropriate course to schedule through the NWB Mayors Association and allow elected officials of all 13 towns to attend. Please consider this educational opportunity.

Remember, working together as a high performing team, we have demonstrated over the years that safety is a positive fiscal indicator and a leadership issue, that starts at the top!

Thank you, Bob

Robert J. Shannon

Township Administrator Township of Wyckoff 340 Franklin Avenue Wyckoff, New Jersey 07481 201-891-7000, ext. #1040 wyckoff-nj.com

Follow us on Face Book
Follow us on Instagram
Follow us on Twitter
Subscribe to our YouTube Channel

REJIFTraining

REJIE Training

SCANNED

REJIFTCanny

<u>Note:</u> You are advised that this e-mail and all responses to this e-mail, including all attachments, may constitute "public records" which may be obtained by any person filing a request under the Open Public Records Act (OPRA). There should be no expectation that the content of e-mails exchanged with municipal officials and employees will remain private.